
 

 
 

  
National Headquarters 

Fire and Emergency New Zealand 
National Headquarters 

Spark Central, Level 7 
42-52 Willis Street 
Wellington Central 

Wellington 6011 
  

Phone +64 4 496 3600 
 
 

 
 
30 January 2023 
 
 
Rex Tillington 
By email: fyi-request-21492-7fd19111@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Rex 
 
Information Request – Data on greater alarms and K99’s 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 28 December 2022 asking for the following 
information. 
 

Number of incidents where a K99 was transmitted, per zone (not district)  
Number of greater alarm incidents (2+), per zone (not district)  
Number of incidents where K99 and a greater alarm were transmitted, per zone (not 
district).  
For the calendar years 2019 through 2022 inclusive.  
You may omit any zones where there are 0 instances. 

 
In accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), I enclose the information 
you requested. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.  
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Note also that this response (with your personal details removed) may be published on the Fire and 
Emergency website. 
 
Nāku noa nā 
 

 
Julia McCook-Weir 
Manager, Information Requests 
encl  

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

